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It is a short-coming of HB 3233 that it doesn’t require ODOT to also work with 

California. It is odd that the bill focuses only on states and nations to our northern 

border. Why the limitation? The bill, if adopted, would mean that the rail 

transportation needs of Southern and Eastern Oregon would be ignored.   


